
 

Circular No.43/2023-24        21st July 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from AVN Vida International School! 

Due to the incessant rainfall, the Parent Mentor Interaction (PMI) which was scheduled 

for tomorrow (22nd July 2023) has been postponed to Saturday, 29th July 2023. Looking 

forward for your kind support and understanding. 

s/d 

Principal 

 


